
 

 

 
 
July 8, 2019 
 
Dear	Ms.	Lichter,	
	

Hillsdale	College	recently	learned	of	the	July	11,	2019	meeting	of	the	Collier	County	

Public	School	Board	to	discuss	the	revocation	of	the	charter	of	Mason	Classical	Academy	

(MCA).	In	light	of	the	MCA	Board's	recent	efforts	to	address	the	issues	raised	in	the	

Investigative	Report	of	the	General	Counsel	of	CCPS	and	provided	the	MCA	board	agrees	to	

begin	reconstituting	its	membership	per	those	recommendations,	Hillsdale	College	will	

appeal	directly	to	the	CCPS	Board	not	to	revoke	the	charter	of	MCA.	Please	notify	us	at	your	

earliest	opportunity	if	this	offer	of	assistance	is	acceptable	to	the	MCA	board.	

	
  

Sincerely,  

  
Dr. Christopher A. VanOrman   

rovost, Hillsdale College  
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